GHS Theatre Boosters Meeting on 3/24/22

Meeting called to order at 7:03pm

Minutes approved from 2/22/22

President Update

- Thank you to all of the volunteers for H2S and to Denise for an amazing Front of the House.
Also, thank you to the parents, Mario’s Pizza and Atlas Chicken Shack for tech week food
donations and helpers. And a big thank you to the janitorial staff.

- Philip J Walker scholarship is available through GHS website for seniors entering into
music/theatre. All students should send their applications to ghshiosandshoutouts@gmail.com
by April 15

- Viking Review is set for May 20. Miss P will email out details

- Booster Board has openings for the 2022-2023 year. Please contact Kristin Gartrell with any
questions or interest.

- We need a volunteer photographer for the 2022-2023 year for headshots and well as tech week
picture taking. Kim has been wonderful, but will no longer be available starting this fall.

- Kristin will send out an email gauging interest in H2S pictures (over 1,500) for $20.

- Kristin will be ordering the plaque for James Haughan

VP Report
- 52,374 total in donations (same as last month). No new members.

Treasurer’s Report

- $147 net profit from H2S production. Huge win as we expected a $2K loss!
- Budget for the banquet has now increased to $1,429 (up $500 from original budget)
- Kristin will investigate mysterious pin order sent to us on Tuesday.

Other Items

- Theatre Banquet: Set for April 20. Given the extra money, we will make seniors free. Isaac
Martin (podcaster) will host red carpet. Backdrops will be grabbed from H2S show for picture
opportunities. Raffle prizes coming along: Eyelash service, Nothing Bundt Cake (will provide
dessert), Kernel’s Popcorn, Geneva Winery, State Street Jewelry, Second Nature, Aurelios Pizza,
Delnor, 610 Home and Gia Mia.

- Philip to reach out to art department to create a new theatre logo for 2022-2023

- No restaurant nights for rest of the year

- Thanks to Stephanie Tresemer for snack bags to cast and crew for the strike day on Monday

- We are missing the wickits. If anyone knows where they are, please let us know!

- Website is getting more traffic. Big uptick on March 18 (Friday night of the show)

- Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm
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